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Comments: For the sake of bighorn sheep recovery, prohibiting sheep grazing is definitely appropriate.

 

I would suggest, however, that USFS seriously consider retiring the allotments for grazing entirely, as converting

such to cattle grazing, particularly arranging for sourcing of water, has unacceptable development impacts.

 

Just allow the allotments to return to wildlands status. 


